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Thank you for purchasing tickets to our upcoming talk Debbie Harry and

Chris Stein in conversation with Rob Roth, which will be held Monday

evening,14 October. We have some important information for you to make

your visit as smooth as possible.

Event programme for Monday 14 October

18.30 Doors open, entrance will be via the Secretariat Gate on Cromwell

Road

19.00 Talk begins

20.00 Wine reception and book signing

20.45 Finish, all guests depart

Photography / filming

To make sure all of our guests are able to enjoy an unimpeded view of the

talk, flash photography and video is not allowed throughout the event, and we

request that any other photos be kept to a minimum.

Q&A

Should time allow, the speakers will end the evening by taking questions from

members of the audience. To manage this, we invite you to send in your

question in advance to MembershipEvents@vam.ac.uk; if your question is

chosen we will call on you to ask it in person on the night.

Cloakroom / storage

Please note, there will be no cloakroom available on the evening so please

avoid bringing large items, including bags or folding bicycles with you.

Book sales and signing

Copies of Debbie Harry's autobiography Face It and Chris Stein's books of

photography Negative and Point of View will be available to purchase in the

Silver Galleries before and after the talk. Please note, due to time limitations,

signing will be first-come, first-served and will not include personalisation or

posed photographs. No additional merchandise will be signed.

If you have any questions or anything we can assist with, including any

access requirements, please email us at MembershipEvents@vam.ac.uk,

or call the Membership Office on 020 7942 2271.
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or call the Membership Office on 020 7942 2271.

Thank you again for your support of the Museum and we look forward to

welcoming you on Monday.

You’ve received this email because you purchased tickets to Debbie Harry and Chris Stein

Update your preferences or unsubscribe

Read our Privacy Policy

This has been sent by V&A Membership, Victoria and Albert Museum, London SW7 2RL. We hope you

will visit again soon. 
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